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Family Learning trip to the Eco Centre 
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The Family Learning Group have had lots of fun each Friday morning 
during Family Learning sessions. The grown-ups have learned all about 
SPAG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) so that they can support their 
child’s learning at home. The children have had the opportunity to show 
their grown-ups how clever they are during sessions that covered topics 
such as handwriting, phonics,  ICT, music, etc. Here are a few 
photographs to show the activities that we have enjoyed.   
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